
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice Inviting Proposals 
Housing Choice Voucher Program 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Boise City Housing Authority (BCHA) is seeking proposals from 
developers interested in applying for Project Based Vouchers (PBV) to be used for permanent 
supportive housing (PSH). Responses to the Request for Proposals will be accepted beginning 
March 8, 2023 and will be due no later than April 10, 2023 by 5:00 pm.  
 
Electronic proposals must be emailed to: jpatterson@bcacha.org with the subject: RFP for PBV.  Hard 
copies must be mailed or hand delivered to the Boise City/Ada County Housing Authorities Office, 1001 
S. Orchard Street, Boise, Idaho 83705, marked RFP for PBV and to the attention of Jillian Patterson.  
All hand delivered hard copy proposals and electronic proposals must be received by the BCHA by 
5:00 pm, on April 10, 2023.  Proposals received or postmarked after the due date will be deemed non-
responsive and will not be considered. 
 
Proposals received timely will be publicly opened and the names of participating proposers read 
aloud on April 13, 2023 at 10:00am via zoom: 
 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83775690557?pwd=bEkvWHRXRWhHUGxHWmx2cUJIQU95Zz09 
Meeting ID: 837 7569 0557 
Passcode: 658224 
 
Proposals that meet all the RFP requirements will be evaluated and ranked by the BCHA Selection 
Panel. A BCHA ranking list will be prepared according to the points awarded to each proposal. The 
Board of Commissioners will select proposals for award based on the ranking list and recommendation 
of the BCHA Selection Panel. BCHA may, at its discretion, select none, one or more of the proposals 
submitted. BCHA will promptly notify Applicants whose proposals have been selected for award and 
will publish a list of the selected proposals on its website at https://bcacha.org . 
 
If further information is needed regarding this Request for Proposals, contact Jillian Patterson, Deputy 
Director at jpatterson@bcacha.org.  
 
RFP requirements and instructions can be found online at https://bcacha.org. 
 
It is the responsibility of the Applicants to ensure that any proposals submitted shall have sufficient time 
to be received by the Boise City Housing Authority prior to the proposal due date and time. Late 
proposals will NOT be considered and will be returned to Applicant unopened.  Telegraphic and 
facsimile proposals will NOT be accepted. 
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